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Our Ref: MDD/19/1173  
 
To:  Derivatives Market Data Vendors, End Users and Application Service Providers 

(Collectively “Clients”)  
 
Copy: Independent Software Vendors (ISVs) 
 

 
Introduction of Indian Rupee Currency Futures Contracts 
 
Further to our client notice of 3 September 2019 (Our Ref: MDD/19/1051) on the captioned subject, 
please be informed that the trading of Indian Rupee Currency Futures contracts (“INR Currency 
Futures contracts”), i.e. INR/USD Futures and INR/CNH Futures contracts, will commence from T 
session on Monday, 4 November 2019. 
 
Please note that due to the pre-launch arrangement made available on Friday 1 November 2019, 
OMD-D messages of certain message types may include the INR Currency Futures contracts, but 
they will not be tradable on that day. 
 
Clients and ISVs are reminded to make appropriate adjustments and arrangements where 
necessary to ensure the readiness of their systems for the introduction of the INR Currency Futures 
contracts.   
 
For details of the trading arrangement, please refer to the enclosed Participant Circular. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact us at (852) 2211 6558 or send your questions to 
IVSupport@hkex.com.hk.  
 
 
 
 
Arthur Yung 
Vice President 
Data Connectivity & Support, Market Data 
Markets Division 
 
Enclosure: Participant Circulars (English) 

http://www.hkex.com.hk/eng/prod/dataprod/Documents/19-09-03%20Introduction%20of%20Indian%20Rupee%20Currency%20Futures%20Contracts.pdf
mailto:IVSupport@hkex.com.hk

